
Teacher	Information	From	the	PTO	~	Here's	What	You	Need	to	Know!	
	

Ø The	BEAR	WALK	is	on	Thursday,	March	16th	at	2:15pm.		Please	reach	out	to	your	
parents	and	try	to	secure	2	volunteers	who	can	come	and	walk	with	your	class.	

Ø POPCORN	FRIDAY	will	be	the	day	after	the	Bear	Walk	on	March	17th.		SPIRIT	DAY	
will	be	Thursday	that	week	instead	of	Friday	because	we	want	students	to	wear	their	
Broadway	blue	for	the	Bear	Walk	-	so	be	sure	to	count	your	blue	t-shirts,	for	the	free	
popcorn	drawing,	on	Thursday	that	week	instead	of	on	Friday.		

Ø ORIGINAL	ART	WORKS	projects	need	to	be	completed	in	class	before	Spring	Break.	
If	you	have	questions	about	what	kinds	of	projects	will	work,	please	e-mail	PTO	or	the	
Original	Art	Works	representative,	Debbie	Evans,	directly	at	dcevans1@me.com.	Their	
website	is	www.OriginalWorks.com		Debbie	has	been	more	then	willing	to	answer	any	
questions	we've	had	thus	far	and	is	happy	to	help!	

Ø ART	SHOW	&	AUCTION	is	April	20th.		Please	start	thinking	about	classroom	basket	
ideas!		Also,	keep	in	mind	to	ask	for	auction	item	donations	from	any	friends	and	family	
who	own	businesses	or	from	businesses	you	frequent.	We	get	good	stuff	for	our	auction	
and	they	get	some	good	advertising	-	It's	a	WIN-WIN!	

Ø PTO	always	welcomes	comments	and/or	suggestions	from	our	teachers.	Please		e-mail	
us	at:	BroadwayBearsPTO@gmail.com		


